
Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy
Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191

Date:17th November 2021

Dear parents,

Children in Need

As you will be aware, it is Children in Need on Friday 19th November. To celebrate this good
cause, we are having a non-uniform day. Children may come to school dressed as they wish.

If you would like to make a donation to support the many good causes, please do so by visiting
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

Best wishes,

Pauline Nightingale
Headteacher

At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to
choose to be extraordinary!

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

